
ALL SAINTS CANDLE – SUNDAY, MARCH 15, 2020 
Shining a Light on What’s Happening in Our Parish 

 
OUR MISSION - To be a family of worshipping Christians, dedicated to 
Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, Outreach and 
Fellowship. 
 
AGM DATE CHANGE - The Annual General meeting will take place on March 

22nd immediately  following the 10am service in the Parish Hall. We will 
be serving sandwiches, desserts, tea and coffee immediately following the 
meeting.    We encourage you to bring along something special to add to the 
fellowship.  All Church Committees annual reports are due now..  It can be 
passed in at the office or emailed to office@allsaintsparish.ca  
 
VBS-We have made plans for this year's VBS, June 29th to July 4th.  Our 
theme this year is “Rocky Railroad”. It looks so exciting and fun for the 
children, preschoolers  3yrs to children 12 years. Every year the stories of 
Jesus and how is can relate to our everyday life is brought to life through the 
bible stories, games, crafts, music, even our snacks. The children always 
enjoy this fun filled week and learn so much during the time spent 
together.  VBS will be 900-1200 daily Monday – Friday. They will have a 
delicious, nutritious midmorning snack. There will no registration fee.  If you 
are interested in participating in this rewarding, and fun filled week  contact 
the Office at 834-4501 or Helen at 834-3325. Registration will be ongoing. 
Forms will be available soon. Thank you for your support in the past and rest 
assured, the children have learned and enjoyed this Ministry immensely 
every year and hopefully will carry the lessons learned into the years ahead. 

 
WEDNESDAY EVENING LENTEN SERVICES - You are warmly invited to come 
along and join us on Wednesday evenings at 7pm during Lent.  During these 
services, we will Journey with our Saviour and be strengthened through the 
gifts of bread and wine in the Eucharistic mystery. Why not mark your 
calendars and walk alongside our Saviour as he heads to the cross for all 
humanity. 

 
YOUTH MINISTRY -   The launch of our Special Needs Inclusive Youth 
Gathering took place on January 26. We began with an opening prayer, 
followed by a short Bible story, a fun activity and a snack. We will be meeting 
once a month on the 3rd Sunday of each month at 6:30 pm in the parish hall. 
The gathering is open to anyone who would like to attend, with a focus on 
those with pervasive needs disorders. Our next gathering takes place on 
Sunday, April 19 at 6:30 pm. For more information, please contact Joanne 
Simfukwe at joannesimfukwe@gmail.com or 682-8103. 

mailto:joannesimfukwe@gmail.com


 All Saints Tea Room Community Luncheon - All are welcome to come & 
join us for food, fun & fellowship. Our menu on Wednesday will  be beans, 
bologna, toutons, dessert, tea/coffee. The only cost is your time & friendly 
company. 

 
ST. GEORGE'S DAY COLD PLATES (APRIL 23RD & 24TH ) - As we prepare for our 
Cold Plate sales, we are hoping to reach more homes in our community.  If 
you live in an area not regularly contacted to buy a cold plate, you might 
consider contacting your neighbors to see if they are interested in buying any.  
Delivery can be arranged.  For more information please call Aura @ 834-
9384 or 682-3775. 
Thank you, Aura Farrell, Cold Plate Committee 
 
WOMEN'S PRAYER CIRCLE - You are warmly invited to attend a prayer circle at 
All Saint Parish in the Chapel on Mondays from 2pm - 3pm beginning March 
9, 2020.  This will be a sacred space with a bible reading centered on prayer.  
There will be a short reflection on the scripture followed by a time of prayer 
for the Church, our Community and the World.  If you are interested in being  
a part of this ministry, please call Linda @  834-1720.  There is a Prayer Box 
at the back of the Church for confidential prayer requests.  These requests 
will remain in the box and prayed over and not seen.   
1Thess : 17 
 
ACW are having a St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon and Card Game on Thursday, 
March 19 at 12:30pm.  Meal will be Scalloped Potatoes[with or without 
onions] and Ham with all the trimmings,  Dessert, tea/coffee.  Cost is $15.00, 
tickets can be obtained at the door.  For more information call Barb 834-
4795.  

 
BACCALIEU IN CONCERT-, presenting  A Time Of Songs And Stories,  on 
Saturday March 21 , 7 P.M, at Topsail United Church Featuring Corey 
Reynolds, Adam Squires and Brett Vey.  Tickets $ 20 and are available by 
calling 834-4567 or at the Door. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



MEMORIAM- GENERAL FUND 

 In loving memory of George & Evelyn Peach (remembering his 
death March 19th & her birthday March 23rd) by:  Roger & Janice 

 
 

 In loving memory of Roger Crewe (remembering his death March 
14) by:  Alex, Joyce, Tiffany & Karen 
 

 In loving memory of Uriah Carter (remembering his death March 14, 
1989 and Dorothy Carter (remembering her death March 2, 1998) 
by:  Sandra, Jim ,& Family 
 
 

MEMORIAM- FUNERAL RECEPTION TEAM 

 In loving memory of Marjorie Allingham  by The Family  
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
The office will be closed Monday, March 16th in celebration of the St. 
Patrick's Day Holiday 

 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE FOR NEXT WEEK 

 
08:30 am - Holy Eucharist BCP  Eucharistic  Assistant:   Graham G.  
Prayers of the People:  Rev. Hobbs   Betty R. 
Readers:   Ruby K. Betty R.  Enid H. Sherry M. 
Sides Persons Team:  #  1 
Counting Team:   #  2 
Greeters:  Heber B.  Gerry F. 
Sound Technician:  Sandra 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS   Telephone:  709-834-4501 
419 Conception Bay Highway    office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  
 
ADMINISTRATION OFFICE HOURS CLERGY OFFICE HOURS 
Monday-Friday  Monday – Thursday 
9:00am - 12:30pm, 1:00pm - 3:00pm 09:00am -3:00pm 
 
REV WAYNE PARSONS               REV SAM BUTLER               ELIZABETH BISHOP   

Rector                                    Associate                   Administration 
rev.wayneparsons@nf.sympatico.ca    rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca   office@allsaintsparish.ca 

764-8833 - Cell    689-4501- Cell   834-4501 - Office 
   834-9464 - Home 
 

Clergy on Call:  Rev. Sam Butler 

2020-03-08 Weekly YTD Why not consider signing up to our 
e-givings program. It's an easy way 

to ensure you contribute on a regular 
basis, even during those periods 
when you are unable to attend 

church. 

Budget 3,807.85 49, 711.45 

Actual 1,431.25 30,770.56 

Difference -2,376.60     -18,940.89  

mailto:office@allsaintsparish.ca

